
MEDIA MENTIONS

Compliance Week - "No Clear Solutions In Audit
Standoff With China"
January 24, 2013 Chicago

Trace Schmeltz of the Chicago office is quoted in the Jan. 24 Compliance
Week article, "No Clear Solutions in Audit Standoff With China."

The article can be accessed online by clicking here.
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